From: Gary Milne <GMilne@gerrard-cox.com> F E & E @

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 1:48 PM
To: Supreme Court Clerk
Subject: ADKT 0575 | JAN 28 2021

Ms. Brown,

This email is sent in support of the amendments proposed by ADKT 0575.
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***NOTICE***
This message is intended anly for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain attorney/client information that
is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by reply
email or by telephone at (702)796-4000, and immediately delete this message and all of its attachments.
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